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Protects tenants during disruptions in paychecks due to losing hours, tips, business, or
employment.

      

  

MADISON - Gov.  Tony Evers on Friday directed Wisconsin Department of Health Services
(DHS)  Secretary-designee Andrea Palm to temporarily order the suspension of  evictions and
foreclosures amid the COVID-19 public health emergency.  The order can be found here .

  

The order prohibits  landlords from evicting tenants for any reason unless failure to proceed 
with the eviction will result in an imminent threat of serious physical  harm to another person and
mortgagees from commencing civil action to  foreclose on real estate for 60 days. Wisconsinites
who are able to  continue to meet their financial obligations are urged to do so. This  order does
not in any way relieve a person's obligation to pay their  rent or mortgages.
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https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDAsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMDAzMjcuMTk0MTA4MTEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL2NvbnRlbnQuZ292ZGVsaXZlcnkuY29tL2F0dGFjaG1lbnRzL1dJR09WLzIwMjAvMDMvMjcvZmlsZV9hdHRhY2htZW50cy8xNDEyOTQxL0VPJTIwMTUlMjBCYW4lMjBvbiUyMEV2aWN0aW9ucyUyMGFuZCUyMEZvcmVjbG9zdXJlcyUyMFBERi5wZGYifQ.5zaJsyBTggwYwr2AtNVLA6DiS_RI0vAlp4Pepyyi8dk/br/76723587486-l
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“During  this time individuals, families, and small businesses may see  disruptions in paychecksdue to losing hours, tips, business, or  employment. This is another step we can take toprioritize the health  and safety of Wisconsinites during this public health emergency,” said  Gov.Evers. “Evictions and foreclosures pose a direct and serious threat  to the health and well-beingof  Wisconsinites, ensuring they are able to keep a roof over their heads  and those in socialservices can prioritize assisting those who  currently do not have shelter is critically important.”  People should follow simple steps to prevent illness and avoid exposure to this virus including:        -  Frequent and thorough hand washing with soap and water;      -  Covering coughs and sneezes;      -  Avoiding touching your face; and      -  Staying home.    This is a rapidly evolving situation and we encourage you and the public to frequently monitorthe  DHS website for updates , and to follow @DHSWI on  Facebook  and  Twitter , or dhs.wi on Instagram. Additional information can be found on the CDC website.
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